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PE will be taught on a Wednesday this term.  

Please ensure your child comes to school with their PE 

uniform on, on this day.  

 

Homework and Reading  

Children will receive Times Table and Spelling 

homework, every week, on a Friday. Tests will take 

place on the following Thursday.  

Reading Diaries, along with books, are expected at 

school every day so children can be heard to read as 

much as possible.  

 


